
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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 Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    
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Dear Parents, 
 

This week has been actioned packed. We were delighted 

to welcome NYMO youth ministry on Monday for a Year 

5/6 Lenten reflection day. It was a wonderful day, the 

children were very responsive and they were impressed 

by their knowledge.  As part of Science week we have 

had a variety of visitors and activities taking place. We 

have sought to create both enthusiasm and curiosity for 

the world around them. As tomorrow is St Patrick’s Day 

children can wear green for a donation to our Lenten 

charities. Cake donations welcome please for tomorrow 

as we continue with our Cake sales. 

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Mrs K. Yuen 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

Service 
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House Point Totals 

844 

 

744 

 

943 

 To give real service you must add 
something which cannot be bought or 
measured with money, and that is 
sincerity and integrity. 
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17
th

 March – St Patrick’s Day wear something green for a 

donation to Lenten charities 

22
nd

 March – Transport information sharing  Meeting 

23
rd

 March – Grendon Residential  Information Evening 

6pm 

24
th

 March – Sponsored Danceathon 

28
th

 March – Y6 Visit to Princethorpe – A Lenten reflection 

29
th

 / 30
th

 March – Parents’ Evenings 

30
th

 March – Lunt Fort Roman Visit – Y4/5 

31
st 

March - Last day of term 

10
th

 June – First Holy Communion 

 

Mr Ford from the SVP thanks one of our 
pupils for her generous act. 

.            

Science Week at St Mary’s 

 

£77 was 

raised in 

support of 

this charity 

 
  

This week we welcomed back Atomic Tom who launched our Science week with a 

big bang assembly. This was followed by class workshops. On Wednesday we 

welcomed Bailey and his owner Anthea from The Dogs Trust. Each class had a 

workshop on senses. This included Dog senses and how they differ from ours. The 

children also enjoyed a theatre  show by Quantum Theatre “ Bin Raiders” which 

focused on recycling  and protecting the environment. Ask your child all about 

their experiences this week. 
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